
 
Alleulia!  Christ is risen! 
 
Easter greetings one and all.  What 
wonderful celebrations we had on 
the day and I thank everyone 
involved.  Beautiful flowers, tasty 
croissants, scrumptious Simnel 
Cake and refreshing Prosecco. 
 
Lent and Holy Week proved reflective and thought 
provoking through prayer and discussions.  Good Friday 
with the youngsters was profound, especially seeing 
Florence carrying the cross.  It’s easy to smile in the 
comfort of Colinton but it did make me think about all 
the children who suffer throughout our world.  We are 
blessed indeed. 
 
We now enjoy the season of Easter until the Day of 
Pentecost on June 9th.  During this period, we will be 
participating in a world-wide ecumenical movement, 
‘Thy Kingdom Come’.  There is more information 
following and I hope you are able to join us. 
 
Wishing you all a blessed Easter. 
 

Nicki 
 


